
 

 

NOVEMBER 19, 2020 
 

 
Our mission is a shared commitment to educate the whole child in a safe and nurturing community 

November 25 – Day Before Thanksgiving Schedule 
 

Traditionally, on the Wednesday before Thanksgiving (November 25 this year), we have a half day 
of school.  This year we will not have in-person learning on November 25, but we will have 
Synchronous Learning through Zoom in the morning.  Teachers will have virtual classes – they will 
be zooming with their whole class (both A.M. and P.M. sessions) together in the morning.  Please 
have your child(ren) ready to join Zoom with their class at the times below: 

November 25 
Synchronous Learning Morning through Zoom (AM/PM kids together) 

Grades K-2: 8:45-11:00 
Grades 3-5: 9:30-11:45 
• Full Class Morning Meeting 
• ELA Lesson/ Activity 
• Math Lesson/Activity 

 
November 25 **Kids will be learning at home through Zoom**No In-Person learning**No bus pick-up** 

WEEKLY HEALTH ATTESTATION  

We are changing from a daily health attestation to a weekly health attestation.  At 
the beginning of each week, parents must attest to the health of their children and 
agree to check for COVID-19 symptoms daily.  Until we have evidence that 
parents have done ongoing health screening, and filled out this form on the first 
day of each week, students will not be allowed in their classroom. This includes 
students who may be absent on a Monday. If we do not have this evidence, we 
will wait with students in our commons until a parent can be reached, and the 

parent can answer questions about the health of their children.  Then, children can go to their classes.  
We ask that this form is completed by 7:30 a.m. for our morning students, and 11:30 a.m. for our 
afternoon students. 

You will be getting an e-mail and a text each Monday morning from White Bluffs Elementary to 
remind you to fill out this attestation form.  Even if your child is not attending school on a Monday, this 
form is to be filled out each Monday.  Here is the link: 
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https://forms.gle/dsonzYDRw2Tyg7KJA 

We also found a way to create a short cut on our phones to call up this google form: 

When you have the form open, hit  and scroll up to “add to Home Screen”.  Hit that.  The Google 
Form is now on your home screen and can be used every day. The weekly attestation will ask several 
questions to assess how a child is feeling and whether they are reporting any COVID-19-like symptoms 
or exposure to the novel coronavirus. It is important that families complete the questionnaire each 
week even if they know they will keep their child home due to illness or COVID-19 exposure so 
schools can track illness and absences for COVID-19. 

 

 

 

Thank you for continuing to support and assist us as we attend to the health and safety of all of 
our students and staff.   

 

 
Gail Ledbetter 
Principal 
White Bluffs Elementary 
509-967-6575 

Here is a QR Code you also can use to quickly get to the 
attestation form.  This QR Code has been sent home with all 
students, and we have posted this on ClassTag for easy 
accessibility.   Just bring up your camera on your iPhone or 
Android and choose the document.  It is easy! 
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